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What have we been learning? 

We have been growing our mathematical brain stars by trying to explain 

our thinking with some problems. 

 

Next week: 

As you know we will be joining in with the National 

anti-bullying week. The theme this year will help us 

to celebrate our unique qualities. The whole school 

will be using the book ‘Only One You’ to inspire  

                                    

us with our rock painting. We will design them first then 

use peer critique before painting. If you haven’t sent a 

rock yet, please send in on Monday.  

 

Reading challenge 

There is a note in the book bag 

tonight about a new reading challenge. The children are all 

going to have a caterpillar badges that move up a tree in the 

KS1 corridor. 

 

 

Children in Need 

Next Friday wear something spotty with your school uniform and bring in a round 

pound. We thought this was a good way of people getting rid of any pounds hanging 

around. If you have been organised and already got rid of these, then any other 

donations will be very welcome. 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Laura Cleverly 


